
AC Hereford Campus Advisory Committee 

Thursday, August 12, 2010 

AC Hereford Campus Room 105 

Minutes 

Members Present: 

Daniel Esquivel, Randy Farr, Stephanie Barrett, Sara Pasina, Susan Robbins, Jerry Stevens and 

Sue Summers.  Guest: Dr. Paul Matney 

Mr. Rand Farr opened the meeting with an invocation. 

Previous meeting minutes were not available for approval. 

Dr. Matney discussed the Listening and Learning Session held on July 15, 2010.  He then gave 

an Amarillo College update.  AC has a record enrollment for fall 2010.  This year will determine 

funding for the next biennium. 

Executive Director’s Report 

Hereford, also, has a record enrollment for fall 2010.  The campus is offering several new classes 

as well as expanding existing classes. August 13, 2010 – Steve Butler, Architect, will meet with 

Daniel Esquivel and Randy Farr at the Hereford Campus to discuss building options.  AC’s 

common reader for this fall is Flags of Our Fathers.  All members may get a copy and are 

encouraged to read it. The Board of Regents will meet at the Hereford Campus on October 26, 

2010 at 5:45p.m.  All Advisory Board members are welcome to attend. 

New Issues 

Mr. Farr reported on the fund raising seminar he and Daniel attended.  Discussion about 

developing a student organization to do outreach work in the community.  Contact April Sessler 

and Heather Atchley from the Washington Street campus to help start student organization.  Dr. 

Lower-Hart may like to speak to student about service learning.  Fund raising package was 

handed out and is available for all members.  Consider people to serve as honorary chairs for 

fundraising campaign.   

Daniel Esquivel discussed the Kingwood property available southwest of the city of Hereford.  

The city stated a possible donation of 20 acres in the southeast corner of the property.  They will 

also provide the utilities and streets. 

 

 



Other Business 

Y.M.C.A. is running a campaign to raise money for renovations.  Daniel proposed AC make a 

$5000 donation.  He has also approached the Y.M.C.A. to use their facilities for physical 

education classes since the Hereford campus does not have the space needed for those classes.  

This motion was tabled. 

Starting in September the advisory board meetings will be every 2
nd

 Thursday of the month at the 

Chamber of Commerce Board Room at 5:00p.m. 

Adjourned 

6:20 p.m. 

 

 

 


